From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 7:09 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Elizabeth Maturana

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes
-- Comments --

I do not believe that residents should be responsible for paying this additional rate hike but rather the Ontario
government should be subsidizing these additional costs.



